
 

 



Education’s arts curriculum specialist, will conduct a training for all registered schools 
later next month. 

For more information on YPC, including a video on the Link Up program, 
visit tcoe.org/StudentEvents/YoungPeoplesConcerts. For additional information, contact 
Kate Stover at kate.stover@tcoe.org. 

YPC is a partnership with the Sequoia Symphony Orchestra, which will be celebrating 
its 65th season next year. Since 1959, YPC has served to introduce elementary students 
to symphonic music and musical performance opportunities available to them in middle 
and high school. 

 

School Safety Program to host two-day Student Threat 
Assessment Training 

 



Joe Holifield is a licensed clinical psychologist and 
school psychologist, and presently an associate of John 
Van Dreal Consulting, LLC, creating a partnership with 
Holifield Psychological Services, Inc. He is the current 
project director of the Behavioral Health Assessment 
and Response Project (B-HARP), a community-based 
threat assessment, field–based research project in San 
Luis Obispo County. To date, Holifield has received 
over $2 million in state and federal grants to support 
threat assessment training and program development 
in two counties in California. He was an invited expert 
to testify in support of a proposed school threat 

assessment bill at a hearing of the California State Senate Education Committee. 

With over 20 years of experience, Holifield has conducted behavioral threat 


